
 
 

UPDATE REPORT 3RD NOVEMBER 2017 
 
FOR DEVELOPMENT CONTROL COMMITTEE MEETING OF 07 NOVEMBER 

2017 
 
Item B5- 2012/0588- Former Albert Mill, Site of Sunnyside Mill & Sunnyside 
Works 
 
Whitworth Town Council made the following comments on 27th October 
2017:  

At the Whitworth Town Council meeting last night our members consulted on 
this application and have asked me to ask if the plans can be corrected as 
market Street has been labelled as Victoria Street.  These were the only 
comments they made on the plans. 
 
This error has been rectified on the site location plan 
 


